
 

 

December 12, 2018 

 

PRAIRIELAND UNITED WAY TO HOLD INFORMATIONAL, 

PRE-ALLOCATION MEETING FOR  

PROSPECTIVE AGENCY PARTNERS 
 

JACKSONVILLE, ILLINOIS...Prairieland United Way has announced that a pre-

allocation informational meeting is scheduled for Thursday, January 17, 2019 at 

9:00 a.m. in the second floor Commission Room of the Municipal Building located 

at 200 W. Douglas St. in Jacksonville, Illinois. 

 

This is a meeting for IL 501(c)3 not-for-profit organizations in Morgan, Scott, 

Cass and northern Greene counties who are interested in applying for FY2020 

United Way funding. Application requirements, procedures and deadlines will be 

reviewed and allocation packets distributed at that time. 

 

For more information please contact Karen Walker at the Prairieland United Way 

at 217/245-4557. 

 

 

 

 

 

-end- 


